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March 7, 2012

AJ Grauer, Superintendent
Sheridan SD

435 S Bridge St.

Sheridan, OR 97378-1811

Dear Superintendent Grauer:

We have received your letter dated February 21, 2012, in which you indicate you have made
corrections in the areas, which were deficient. We have reviewed your plan and find that your
transportation program is now in compliance.

The visit included a review of the district's policies, plans, practices, facilities and equipment.
Our intention, during school improvement visits, is to be helpful and to assist school districts to
improve their transportation program. If you should have any further questions regarding this

report or any request for services, please feel free to call me.

We wish to thank you for the excellent cooperation of your staff and the Midco staff during our
visit to your district; they were well prepared and it made our job very easy.

Sincerely,

Steven Huillet, Director
Pupil Transportation and Fingerprinting
(603) 947-5873
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